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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of Maple 1 Class,  
 

Teacher Update  
 
As you are aware, currently Miss Mansbridge is not in school due to illness. Over the past two weeks, 
Maple 1 class has been taught by Miss Fyson; a very experienced supply teacher. Mr Vivian has also 
continued to provide great, consistent support for the class as well.  
 
Mr Philips, who was covering last term, has been given an exciting opportunity to travel to New 
Zealand and therefore will not be back this year.  
 
Sadly, we regret to inform you that Miss Mansbridge is still poorly and is not able to be in school 
therefore Miss Fyson accompanied by Mr Vivian will continue to be the teaching team for Maple 1 
for this interim period.  
 
We look forward to welcoming Miss Mansbridge back once she is fit and well.  
 
We will keep you updated.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs C Smith 
Headteacher 
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